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. OHIO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
) Cr~tirAL OFFICE. PO. Box 899, CorumBus. OHIO 432 16-0899

June 24, 1998

R. Gregory Hawk, Superintendent o
Lynchburg-Clay Local School District

263 North Main Street

P.O.Box 515 A (@)

Lynchburg, Ohio 45142 SO

Re: Highland County - Intersection of U.S.R. 50 and S.R. 134

Dear Mr. Hawk:

In our previous letter to you concerning this intersection, we advised you that our
District 9 Office is in the process of investigating and obtaining information to
study this intersection. During the preliminary investigation it was determined that

extensive survey data is needed to further study this intersection. This survey work
has been scheduled. The District 9 Office will advise you when information is

available.

Thank you for your concern for safety in this matter.

Respecttully,
erry Wray

Director
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